Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan for the Hospital Inpatient Reimbursement Plan. The amendment updates DRG reimbursement rates for hospital inpatient services as authorized in the General Appropriation’s Act for State Fiscal Year 2017-2018, and makes technical and editorial changes. This amendment to the State Plan will have a federal fiscal impact with an expected decrease of ($16,296,309) in federal funds for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2016-17 and ($48,888,926) in federal funds for FFY 2017-18. The effective date for this amendment will be July 1, 2017.
Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information: Rydell Samuel, Medicaid Program Finance, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 23, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4103, rydell.samuel@ahca.myflorida.com.
